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2018 Right To Life Banquet Draws Large Crowd

Ed and Christy Farhar 
Family Honored at Right to 

Life Banquet

Pictured above is the Ed & Christy Far-
har Family as they were being hon-

ored at the annual Right to Life Banquet 
held on Thursday Oct. 4th at the Simon 
J. Graber Building. Shown here is: front 
row (L-R) Millie, Ryken, Daniel, Jadaya; 
back row: (L-R) Ed, Christy, Aimee Far-
har and Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

The Farhar family was honored at the 
Right to Life Banquet as the 2018 Adop-
tive Family as they have adopted four 
children from the same family on April 
22 of 2015. 

The Farhar family was in the Foster 
Parent Program and they were caring for 
the four children. After caring for the 
children for about two years they were 

Election Results from 
Tuesday November 6th 

By Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

The Democrats were planning on a 
blue wave, expecting major victories 

by the Democrat Party that did not hap-
pen here in Indiana. In fact, it was nearly 
a clean sweep for the Republicans. The 
Republicans also swept all the major state 
house races and won seven of 9 U.S. Con-
gressional races. The major race in In-
diana was for the U.S. Senate which was 
won by pro-life Mike Braun over the in-
cumbent Senator Joe Donnelly. Donnelly, 
who claimed to be pro-life, was definitely 
not a reliable pro-life vote. In fact, he only 
voted pro-life when it was convenient for 
him. Braun defeated Donnelly 52-44 per-
cent. The so-called expects were predict-
ing this to be a very close race, but the 
senate race was over early in the evening. 

According to Mike Fichter, president 
of Indiana Right to Life, “The pro-life 
community felt betrayed by Donnelly, 
who frequently took positions demanded 
by the abortion lobby. Unlike Donnelly, 
Senator-elect Mike Braun will stand for 
our pro-life values in Washington. Indi-
ana is a pro-life state. We’re showing it by 
having two dependable pro-life voices, 
Mike Braun and Todd Young, represent 
us in the U.S. Senate. We look forward to 
working with Braun to protect children 
from abortion.”

What happened in this race may be 
attributed to the fact that President Don-
ald Trump made several trips to Indiana 

asked if they wished to adopt the chil-
dren or else they may be split up. Ed and 
Christy agreed they did not want the chil-
dren to be split up, so on April 22 of 2015 
they adopted all four children. The Far-
har family had two other children, Aimee 
and Cole, who are both grown and Cole 
now lives in New York. Ed and Christy 
Farhar were also presented with a plaque 
by the Right to Life honoring them for 
their humanitarian work in the Foster 
Parent Program. Louis Kavanaugh Jr. of 
the Daviess County Right to Life in pre-
senting the plaque praised the program 
and encouraged others to be a part of this 
special program. Kavanaugh went on to 
say “we need this program especially now 
in the time we are living.” 

Terry Beatley, Main Speaker 
for the Right to Life Banquet

A large crowd turned out to hear Ter-
ry Beatley, (shown below) pro-life 

author and author of What If We Have 
Been Wrong? was the main speaker for 
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Senator Elect Mike Braun

Shown here is the newly elected 
pro-life senator from Indiana, 

Mike Braun. Braun, a former state 
representative from District 63 
defeated two congressmen in the 
primary and defeated the incum-
bent Senator Joe Donnelly on Nov. 
6. Braun, who was endorsed by the 
Indiana Right to Life PAC, had a 
100% pro-life voting record. He 
is joined by Senator Todd Young 
who also is pro-life as the two Sen-
ators from Indiana. This is the first 
time in a long time that both sen-
ators and the governor (Holcomb) 
in Indiana are pro-life and in office 
at the same time. 

the Right to Life Banquet held this past Thursday at the Si-
mon J. Graber Building. Beatley, who interviewed Dr. Ber-
nard Nathanson prior to his death, was asked by Nathanson 
to tell his story to the public on how he along with other 
pro-abortion advocates pushed their abortion agenda and 
with the help of the media changed the acceptance of abor-
tion in America. Beatley told how Dr. Nathanson saw the 
picture of the ultrasound of his grandchild and started him 
on the road to changing his thought process and gradual-
ly changed his position on abortion. Nathanson, who was 
the leading advocate for abortion in America, saw what he 
had done and resigned from the National Abortion Right 
League and in that letter questioned “What if we have been 
wrong?” which became the title of the book. Nathanson lat-
er converted to the pro-life movement and converted to the 
Catholic Church. He passed away in 2011 and asked Terry 
Beatley to tell his story.

Terry Beatley, Main Speaker for the Right to 
Life Banquet Continued from PAGE 1

Steve & Mike Uebelhor 
Presented Pro-Life Award

Pictured above are Mike and Steve Uebelhor (center and right) 
as they pose with Louis Kavanaugh Jr. after the presentation 

of the Pro-Life Award at the annual Right to Life Banquet. Mike 
and Steve Uebelhor have been involved in the Dubois County 
Right to Life since it started back in the late 70’s. Both Mike 
and Steve have played a big part in the success of Dubois Co. 
RTL and they were also instrumental in creating the Teens for 
Life, the Matrix Organization which helps expecting mothers in 
unplanned pregnancies. Not only have they been very active in 
the Right to Life organization on the local and state level, they 
have also been very active in their church and in the communi-
ty. Each year Daviess and Martin County Right to Life groups 
honor those individuals who have given well beyond what is 
expected of them to promote the pro-life movement. Steve and 
Mike Uebelhor live and work in Huntingburg, Indiana.

 The Trump Train Rolls on in 
Indiana! Results from State Races

By Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

With the help of President Trump, who seems to have fired 
up the Republican base prior to the election, pro-life Re-

publicans were elected all across the state of Indiana. President 
Donald Trump made three trips to Indiana in support of Mike 
Braun and that seemed to help the voter turnout not only for 
Braun but for other candidates as well. 

Statewide Mike Braun led the ticket with more than a 10% 
margin over Joe Donnelly and that was followed by all three 
state house candidates who won by large margins: Secretary of 
State Connie Lawson: 59%, Auditor Tera Klutz 58% and Trea-
surer Kelly Mitchell with 61%. 

Seven of the nine U.S. Congressional pro-life candidates 
won their election, and here in the 8th District Congressman 
Larry Buchson won re-election with a 64% majority. This could 
be Larry Bucshon’s last run as it has been mentioned that he 
may not seek re-election in 2020. 

Local Races
In the local races for state senate pro-life Eric Bassler (Dist. 

39) and Mark Messmer (Dist. 48) were re-elected without op-
position. In state representative races, Bruce Borders (Dist. 45), 
Jeff Ellington, (Dist. 62), Shane Lindauer (Dist. 63) and Matt 
Hostettler (Dist. 64) all won re-election with wide margins. 
Matt Hostettler was unopposed in the fall election after winning 
over 3 opponents in the primary in his first bid for elective of-
fice. Borders, Ellington, Lindauer and Hostettler all share parts 
of Daviess, Martin, and Pike Counties. All are pro-life and were 
endorsed by the Indiana Right to Life Political Action Commit-
tee. The pro-life movement is fortunate to have so many good 
pro-life elected officials in our area. On the state house level it 
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Are You Interested in Adopting a Child? 
Then Call Bethany Christian Services at 

317-578-5000

Election Results from Tuesday, November 6th 
Continued from PAGE 1

to help Mike Braun and in the process helped a lot of lo-
cal candidates. Republicans were also helped by the shabby 
treatment by Democrats of Judge (now Justice) Brett Ka-
vanaugh in his nomination hearings held in September. 
Also Joe Donnelly voted against Judge Kavanaugh and this 
did not go down well with Indiana voters. Donnelly also 
brought in former President Barak Obama and Senator 
Cory Booker to help late in his campaign, and some experts 
say that when he did this his poll numbers dropped. It has 
been said that you are judged by the company you keep, and 
Donnelly has been keeping company with a lot of pro-abor-
tion people and this is noticed by voters.

Thank-You to the Voters who 
Voted Pro-Life

We want to take this opportunity to say “Thank You” 
to the voters in our area who voted pro-life in the 

election on Nov. 6th. We are grateful for your support of 
these pro-life candidates! We do want to caution you that 
this is not a cure all as the pro-abortion Democrats did 
take over the U.S. House and that will definitely be a road-
block. I know sometimes we take two steps forward and 
two steps backward, but we are making progress. President 
Trump has done more for the pro-life movement than any 
president since we began this battle against abortion. We 
must continue to pray for our leaders, for their strength and 
good health, in this battle against abortion. The forces of 
evil are working against us at all times. We thank you for 
your support and pray for continued success in this battle 
against abortion.

The Importance of Electing  
Pro-Life Governors

Presently in Florida their state supreme court has a 4-3 ma-
jority of liberal tilt, but if the race for Governor-Elect Ron 

DeSantis holds up, when he takes office in January he will be able 
to appoint three new judges to this court to replace three liberal 
judges. That is the importance of electing pro-life governors. 

And in West Virginia, West Virginians for Life Political Ac-
tion Committee applauds the victories of endorsed candidates 
Tim Armstead and Evan Jenkins in the Division 1 and 2 in state 
supreme court races. These court races are so important be-
cause liberal judges have been working from the bench to fur-
ther the pro-abortion agenda and now the pro-life movement is 
changing that.

appears the Indiana House and Indiana Senate returned nearly 
all pro-life leaders and is ready for the new session beginning in 
January of 2019.

The Blue Wave Never Happened in Indiana or 
Other States

While the Democrats have publicly stated for the last 6 
months that a blue wave was coming in this election, they were 
met with disappointment in Indiana and across the United 
States. While the pro-abortion democrats did manage to take 
control of the U.S. House they lost seats in the U.S. Senate and 
did not do as well as they hoped in governors races. In Indiana 
it was a clean sweep for the Republicans, and in other states it 
was mixed results with the democrats making some gains but 
nothing like they were hoping for. 

Democrats Now Control the U.S. House
While the pro-life Republicans did well in the election, 

the major disappointment was that the U.S. House fell into the 
hands of the pro-abortion Democrats. The Democrats will take 
over in January of 2019, but not by the big majority they had 
hoped. Final results in the U.S. House are much less than what 
the Democrats had hoped for. 

This will mean most likely a pro-abortion speaker of the 
house and pro-abortion committee chairman for various com-
mittees that will block the pro-life bills and the pro-life agenda. 
However, in the U.S Senate, pro-life judges are being confirmed 
in record numbers, and the senate will still be in the hands of 
the pro-life Republicans; so we have much to thankful for there.

Each Election RTL Gains in One Area and  
Loses in Another

I guess in a final note, we seem to make progress in one 
election and before we can get all forces lined up we need, we 
lose a key battle and are not able to get the results we had hoped 
for. In the U.S. Senate in this last two years the republicans had 
a small majority, but two or three of them were not pro-life and 
we struggled to get things done. We did get some of these pro-
choice Republicans in the U.S. Senate to vote pro-life on many 
of the judges and that was a big plus. We did gain some great 
pro-life victories in this election in the U.S. Senate, but two pro-
life victories that were very close (FL and AZ) and looked to 
go pro-life are now slipping away as the Democrats are finding 
more votes to count days after the election. We will have to see 
how that comes out. As of this time it appears that pro-life Re-
publicans did pick up several seats, but the exact number will 
not be known for some time yet. 

“WITHOUT A GUARANTEED RIGHT TO LIFE, ALL 
OTHER RIGHTS ARE LEGAL FICTIONS”
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Court Permanently Stops 
California from Forcing 
Pregnancy Centers to Advertise 
Abortions by Micaiah Bilger 

A long, difficult legal battle to protect pro-life pregnancy 
centers from being forced to advertise abortions is over 

in California. The U.S. Supreme Court ruled against the oner-
ous pro-abortion law in June and on Friday, a federal court or-
der  permanently ended enforcement of the law. Alliance De-
fending Freedom President, CEO and General Counsel Michael 
Farris celebrated the final step in a statement. “California disre-
garded that truth when it passed its law forcing pro-life centers 
to advertise for the abortion industry,” Farris said. “The district 
court’s order puts a permanent end to that law in light of the 
U.S. Supreme Court’s decision in June, which rightly found that 
‘the people lose when the government is the one deciding which 
ideas should prevail.’”

The case, National Institute of Family and Life Advocates v. 
Becerra, challenged a 2015 California law that forced about 200 
pro-life pregnancy centers to advertise abortions. It fined preg-
nancy centers $1,000 every time they did not advertise abor-
tions to a client. 

In June, the nation’s highest court ruled against the law, say-
ing it “likely violates the First Amendment.” Justice Clarence 
Thomas, writing the opinion for the 5-4 majority, said, “The 
people lose when the government is the one deciding which 
ideas should prevail…. This Court’s precedents are deeply skep-
tical of laws that ‘distinguish among different speakers, allowing 
speech by some but not others.’”

Courts also have struck down similar government-spon-
sored speech for pregnancy centers in Austin, Texas, Baltimore 
and Montgomery County, Maryland, and New York City. Soon 
after the June ruling, the Supreme Court refused to take a case 
regarding a similar pro-abortion ordinance in the City of Bal-
timore—another victory for free speech and pro-life advocates.

Keep Up with Right to Life News by 
Going to the Following Web Sites:

If you wish to keep up with the Right to Life happenings 
go to our web site at www.daviesscountyrtl.com for all the 

latest information. You can look at past newsletters by click-
ing on News Resources at the top right, and then selecting 
Newsletter. We have newsletters online all the way back 
to January of 2011. You can get national news by going to 
www.nationalrighttolifenews.org/news/ or www.lifenews.
com/ You can also access these sites by going to our Daviess 
Co. RTL web site. So keep up on what is going on in the 
world of pro-life news by going to these news sites.

On Thanksgiving, Planned 
Parenthood Wants You to Thank 
Abortion Clinic Staff for Killing 
Babies Micaiah Bilger

This Thanksgiving, Planned Parenthood wants people to 
thank its workers for helping to kill unborn babies.
Planned Parenthood runs more than 600 facilities and sees 

about 2.5 million patients annually. It also aborts about 320,000 
unborn babies every year, more than any other group in the U.S.

Its employees are directly involved in abortions and abor-
tion advocacy, fighting to keep late-term abortions legal and 
lobbying for laws to force taxpayers to fund abortions.

And for this, the billion-dollar abortion group wants people 
to give thanks this November. Earlier this month, its new CEO 
Leana Wen sent out fundraising letters asking for donations and 
thank you notes to its 35,000 staffers.

“As a doctor, I know being responsible for someone’s 
health—sometimes their very lives—is stressful, to say the 
least,” Wen said. “I did my job to deliver the best healthcare I 
could, but hearing from the people whose lives I touched—that 
helped me, too.”

She pointed supporters to a form letter that thanks em-
ployees for “providing quality, supportive care” and “putting the 
health and rights of patients ahead of politics.”

“Your compassion and commitment are needed now more 
than ever, and I am proud to stand with you. Thanks for always 
being there for the patients who rely on Planned Parenthood 
every day, no matter what,” the letter concludes.

Certainly, Planned Parenthood staffers are responsible for 
lives—including the lives of millions of unborn babies who are 
killed in abortions and sometimes their mothers, too.

Abortion is Planned Parenthood’s primary goal. Former 
employees say it is the abortion chain’s biggest money-maker. 
It even has been caught giving out awards to facilities for doing 
more abortions. Wen also has said that expanding abortions is 
one of her goals as the new CEO.

Pro-life advocates should give thanks that, despite all of 
Planned Parenthood’s lobbying and efforts to deceive, more 
women are choosing life for their unborn babies. Pro-life advo-
cates and conservative judges are being appointed to leadership 
positions across the country, and states are enacting strong new 
pro-life measures to protect unborn babies. Pregnancy centers 
served nearly 2 million families in 2017. Pro-life students are 
advocating for greater support for pregnant and parenting stu-
dents on their college campuses. And more abortion workers 
are leaving their jobs thanks to the outreach of compassionate 
pro-lifers.

There is a lot to be thankful for this holiday season, but 
Planned Parenthood gets it wrong. Most of all, people of all 
walks of life should give thanks for the precious babies who are 
alive today because their brave mothers chose life.
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“Gosnell” Movie Profiling Serial-
Killer Abortionist Stays in Top 20 
Despite Censorship
By Rachel del Guidice 

The movie about Kermit Gosnell, the late-term abortion-
ist in Philadelphia who went to prison after being con-

victed of the murder of three babies, briefly cracked the top 
10 at the U.S. box office but also continues to face what its 
producers call censorship. “We have been banned, blocked, 
and attacked,” Phelim McAleer, who co-produced “Gosnell: 
The Trial of America’s Biggest Serial Killer” with his wife, Ann 
McElhinney, said in a statement Friday to The Daily Signal.

“The mainstream media refused to review the film despite 
a national release of a movie about a subject [abortion] that is 
a major political issue,” McAleer said. “NPR refused our ad-
vertising, Facebook has blocked our ads, and theaters yanked 
our film, even though it was a success.”

“Gosnell” has taken in an estimated $3.2 million and was 
on 467 screens as of Sunday, according to Box Office Mojo, 
which placed it unofficially at No. 18 among all movies in the-
aters.

The movie opened Oct. 12 and was the No. 12 film that 
weekend, after hitting No. 10 for one day.

The movie tells the true story of Gosnell and how his 30-
plus years as an abortion doctor ended in a case alleging mul-
tiple murders at his clinic, dubbed the “house of horrors.” Di-
rected by Nick Searcy, the film stars Dean Cain, Earl Billings, 
and Michael Beach. LifeNews reported Tuesday that “movie 
theaters across the country are dropping and blocking tick-
et sales” for the movie “despite—or perhaps because of—the 
film’s success.”

Justice Brett Kavanaugh 
Confirmed to the U.S. Supreme 
Court By Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

After a major assault on his character, Justice Brett Kavana-
ugh was confirmed to the U.S. Supreme Court. Never in the 

history of the country have we seen the Democratic Party sink 
to such lows as they tried to keep Kavanaugh off the court. As 
many of us watched this unfold we all knew it was all about abor-
tion and the liberal and anti-Christian forces who would stop at 
nothing and stooped to new levels to ruin this man’s life in trying 
to keep him off the court. They knew that this man could very 
well be the 5th vote to either curtail or end so-called abortion 
rights and they would stop at nothing. In the end, Kavanaugh 
was approved by a vote of 50-48. While many say his life will 
never be the same, we applaud him for his strong commitment 
and his unwillingness to give in to these people out to destroy 
him. We pray for Judge Kavanaugh and his family and wish him 
well on the bench. We certainly hope this display of hate by the 
Democrats will not keep other good people from accepting a 
nomination from the president to serve. As the saying goes, evil 
will advance if the good people stand by and do nothing.

To all who help to make the 2018 Right to Life 
Banquet a big success. Thanks to those who 
help to sell tickets, sell ads, the businesses or 
individuals who bought the banquet book ads, 
those who set up for the banquet and those 
who made donations or anyone who helped 
in any way...

We Say a Special Thank You!
From Daviess & Martin County 

Right to Life Groups

Special Thank You!
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Daviess Co. Right to Life Presents 
Check to PCC

Pray For Our President

We truly have a pro-life administration working for us. 
This is why we are asking for all to consider praying each 

day for our president and his administration. The liberal me-
dia along with Democrats, the Hollywood crowd, and the an-
ti-Christian people in America are working daily as a resistance 
mob to bring down this administration. They will stop at noth-
ing to discredit the president in every way they can, including 
fake news. So let us double our efforts in prayer for our president 
and his efforts to turn this country around and make it a nation 
of Christian principles once again. Let us pray for the president 
and his administration! So much has been accomplished for the 
pro-life cause in this administration, and we must double our 
efforts in prayer to stand by our president. I know he does not 
speak softly, and he does carry a big stick. President Trump has 
done more for the pro-life cause than any Republican president 
to date. We did not expect this to happen, and in fact we did 
not know what to expect. We believe that several Evangelical 
ministers prayed over the president in his office just after he was 
sworn in and who knows, this may have set him on his way. God 
only knows. 

Recently I did this delivery, and am sharing the picture with the 
patient’s permission. You see, when a woman takes the abor-
tion pill, she often immediately regrets it. This patient did exactly 
that. The abortion providers will lie and tell people that there is 
no way to reverse it. That is not true. This patient found www.
abortionpillreversal.com and I am on the panel of prolife provid-
ers who are willing to try to reverse the poison they were given. 
Sometimes it works and sometimes it doesn’t, but as you can 
see—it is worth the effort. —Dr. Brent Boles

Stunning Photo of Baby Who 
Survived Abortion Goes Viral

By Katie Franklin

Just before “Brianna’s” scheduled C-section, physician 
Brent Boles asked her if she’d allow a photo to be taken 

once the baby was born. He wouldn’t share any identifying 
information with the world, he said. Just the photo. A photo 
to celebrate human life.

A photo to explain just why he provides the ever-grow-
ing Abortion Pill Reversal regimen to women looking to 
undo their chemical abortions.

Brianna happily agreed, and a little bit later, a gripping 
photo of a newborn baby, crying under the blaze of operat-
ing room lights, was captured. Since posting the image to his 
personal Facebook page last week, Boles says it has garnered 
over 8,000 reactions and over 5,000 shares.

Mifepristone, the first pill—which Brianna took at a lo-
cal Planned Parenthood—destabilizes a pregnancy by block-
ing progesterone receptors and reducing progesterone levels 
in the mother’s blood. The second pill, typically misoprostol, 
induces labor, forcing her body to expel the baby.

The Abortion Pill Reversal protocol, which saved Brian-
na’s child, works by reintroducing progesterone to the moth-
er’s body up to 72 hours after the first pill is taken. The pro-
gesterone counteracts the mifepristone, restoring a woman’s 
natural ability to carry her baby.

Brianna, who immediately regretted taking the abortion 
pill, found Abortion Pill Reversal online, contacted the net-
work’s 24-7 helpline (1-877-558-0333), and spoke with Boles 

Shown above is Daviess County Right to Life Treasurer Sharon 
Hite (left) presenting a check to the Washington Pregnancy 
Care Center Executive Director Yolonda Taylor. After the Right 
to Life Banquet each year the DCRTL makes a major donation 
to the PCC, but this is not the only time during the year when 
their organization supports the PCC. It is estimated that 70% 
of the profit from the RTL Banquet each year goes in support 
of the PCC. 
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Daviess County Right To Life Monthly Meeting is 
held the last week of each month at the Right To Life Of-
fice at 705 Troy Road. (Grace Baptist Church, Lower Level) 
Phone: 812-486-3658

Daviess County Right To Life Paper Drive is the first 
Saturday of February, April, June, August, October, De-
cember from 9 AM till 2 PM at the Tractor Supply park-
ing lot (old K-Mart lot). Other pick up points around the 
county are from 9-12 noon. If you can help, call Louis 
Kavanaugh at 486-3658. It would be greatly appreciated.

To Contact Congressman Larry Bucshon:
1005 Longworth House Office Building,
District of Columbia 20515-1408 
Phone: (202) 225-4636 Fax: (202) 225-3284 Web Site: 
www.bucshon.house.gov

Billboard Sites needed in the City of Washington
Contact Louie at 486-3658

Activist Judge Who Overturned 
Abortion Ban Claims Pro-Lifers 
Hate “Women and Minorities”

By Micaiah Bilger  

A judge who blocked Mississippi’s 15-week abortion ban 
Tuesday claimed pro-lifers want to “control women and 

minorities” in his harshly-worded opinion. Appointed by 
pro-abortion President Barack Obama (no surprise here) in 
2010, Judge Carlton Reeves of the Southern District of Mis-
sissippi argued that the law “unequivocally” violates a wom-
an’s right to an abortion.“… there is no legitimate state interest 
strong enough, prior to viability, to justify a ban on abortions,” 
Reeves wrote.

Many states have approved abortion bans that protect un-
born children after 20 weeks of pregnancy, which is the most 
they are able to do considering the U.S. Supreme Court refuses 
to allow states to ban abortions entirely. But Mississippi pushed 
the envelope by banning abortions at 15 weeks. There is just 
one abortion clinic left in the state, and it is located in the state 
capital, Jackson. It filed suit immediately after Mississippi’s gov-
ernor signed the pro-life law.

If you Have Not Attended a Right 
to Life Banquet, Please Plan to 

Attend next Year!

If you have not attended a Right to Life Banquet, you might 
consider doing so. If you are pro-life, show your support to the 

movement by your attendance at these banquets. These individ-
uals have given so much of their lives to the organization and 
to the movement that it would mean so much to them by your 
presence at the banquet. It would also be an encouragement to 
them to continue in this battle. If they don’t do it, who will? We 
need your support and encouragement as many have been in this 
battle for 40 years and are tired but do not want to give up. So 
please encourage those brave soldiers who have given so much to 
the movement and for the unborn to hang in there and keep go-
ing. You can do this by your presence at the banquets and by your 
financial support. Hope to see you there next year! God bless.

Go See the Pro-Adoption 
Movie “Instant Family”

By Virginia Allen

I walked out of the theater surprised after viewing the new 
movie “Instant Family,” starring silver-screen heavy-

weights Mark Wahlberg and Rose Byrne as foster parents. 
It was not what I expected.

The film features Wahlberg as Pete and Byrne as El-
lie, an upper-middle-class married couple who decide on 
a whim to foster three children—Lita, Juan, and Lizzy—
played by Julianna Gamiz, Gustavo Quiroz, and Isabela 
Moner.

As someone who has volunteered with multiple adop-
tion and foster advocacy organizations over the years, I 
have learned a lot about the challenges of bringing foster 
children into one’s home.

Movies that feature foster care and adoption storylines 
often miss the opportunity to highlight the whole picture. 
Because “Instant Family” was directed by Sean Anders, an 
adoptive father of three, the film offers a unique level of 
honesty.

the same day. She was even able to get a prescription for pro-
gesterone and begin the treatment immediately.

Heartbeat International, which manages the protocol’s 
24-7 helpline and network of more than 500 medical provid-
ers like Boles, recently shared that Abortion Pill Reversal has 
led to the births of more than 500 babies, with another 100 
on the way.



Are You Upset Over What Planned Parenthood is Doing?
Then support the local Right to Life with your contribution

to help in the fight to defund Planned Parenthood. 
If you have not renewed your membership, now is the time!

Use this coupon to mail in your contribution. Mail to:

Daviess County Right To Life
P. O. Box 41

Washington, Indiana 47501

Phone 812-486-3658

Our office location is: 705 Troy Road, Washington, Indiana 47501

 Please accept my donation.

 Please accept my membership/renewal for year ($20 Individual, $25 Family, $50 Supporting).

Name:

Street:

City:	 State:	 Zip:	  

Phone:	 Email Address: 
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